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University in Bijeljina  

Faculty of Agriculture 

 

On the 26.04.2021. at the University of Bijeljina, a hackaton promotion was held. The 

promotion was hel for students of the Faculty of Agriculture, University of Bijeljina. 

Hackaton, which is held in Banja Luka in the period 20-22.05.2021. was presented by Petar 

Nikolić, a member of the ''VIRAL'' project team from the Faculty of Agriculture, University 

of Banja Luka.  

During the presentation, a promotional video was shown, it was explained what is 

hackaton, where and when it's going to be and how to apply. 
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Emphasis is placed on the benefits that al participans are going to achieve. These 

benefits are pointed at encouraging creative thinking, teamwork, proper approach to the 

problem and the development of new skills. Valuable prizes that are expected by the finalist 

and other participants were also presented. The problems in agriculture production that are 

going to be the topic of this hackathon are presented so that potential participants can 

already think about solutions. 

 

Banja Luka, April, 27th, 2021.  

 

 

 Prepared by: 

Petar Nikolić 


